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The Trustees of the Charities consist of the incumbent of the Parish (currently Priest in 
Charge Rev. Carollyn MacDonald) who is the Chair, 5 members of the Parish Council 
and two members of the business community.  Over the last year the Trustees have met 
vitually to discuss matters relating to the Charity lands and special donations.  They also 
met in January this year to discuss the distribution of money towards fuel costs for  
Parishioners.The Trustees are also at present trying to Register all the land with the 
Land  Registry. 
 
The Charity funds are made up of rents from the 5 peices of land and the money  
received from the Rev. Francis Gibson Charity. 
 
The Trustee distributed donations and dispensations this year to the School, and the 
Priest in Charge.  They are also able to make special donations to parishioners who 
have to make regular visits to hospital or who have been bereaved or who have other 
extra needs. 
 
If anyone knows of any parishioners in need then they should contact one of the 
Trustees or the Clerk and the matter will be dealt with in the strictest confidence. 
 
 
 
 
 


